
Dear Committee Members, 

 

I STRONGLY urge you to vote for HCR 16 which would designate Shelter rescue dog as the 

State Dog of Oregon.  This will do much to highlight the sentiment of many Oregonians that 

rescue dogs are the best dogs, every dog deserves a loving home.  Oregon is unique in having no-

kill rescue organizations such as the Oregon Humane Society.  Please vote for this bill! 

 

Joanne P Hazel 

2415 Bellevue Terrace 

West Linn, OR 97068 
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